

WEATHER NOTE

There appears to be a large band of precipitation raising its ugly head in the US Northwest. As of this moment it is not likely to drop snow on Jamestown, Moorhead, or the Grand Rapids/Hibbing areas. Paynesville, however, seems right in the middle of it.

As you know with weather, things can change. Our usual policy is to hold a tournament if teams can drive safely the day before.

Let's wait a couple days to see how the weather evolves. We are watching it closely and will send another note Thursday.

We are working constantly on the brackets now (almost 24 hours) and will send them out immediately and post them on our website as soon as they are ready.

Jeff